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General Information

Lenel Network Video Recorder

Resolution

Capicom.dll, may be flagged as a vulnerability on a system security scan.  This is a .dll that is only used
by LnrCfgSvc.exe and is no longer used by LNVR and can be safely removed.

Applies To

LNVR versions 7.7 and below.

Additional Information

The vulnerability flagged is only possible if an attacker hosts a website with a page used to exploit the
vulnerability.  Since LNVRs do not typically use the machine’s web browser this exploit is considered
high but not critical.
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